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Towards the end of the summer our 

lunches became much healthier, thanks 

to the Pasadena garden.  We were 

amazed at the volume and variety of the 

crop produced from the tiny seeds 

planted by the students last June.  

 

 

The Pasadena fourth-grade farmers 

harvested their vegetables and provided 

them to families to take home at the 

Family Picnic this past Friday. The garden 

was established 

last year by the 

graduated fourth graders as a part of the Children’s 

Sangha Project funded by the PTA and donations.  

Last year, the students planted radishes, lettuce, 

basil, chocolate mint, green beans, wax beans, 

cabbage, soybeans, marigolds and sunflowers. The 

sunflower seeds were a gift from the POBMS 

students. 

The current fourth graders 

will continue to harvest the 

rest of the vegetables and 

prepare the beds for 

winter. In the spring, they 

will start new vegetables 

from seeds and start the 

process all over again.  The 

garden has been a pure delight, and the 

students will love watching the life cycle of the vegetables and flowers as 

they grow. 

Everything blossoms in our POB Schools!! # POBproud.  


